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September 30, 2021
TAYME Season Kickoff, Open Rehearsals, Meet Elena

​Tucson Arizona Young Men's Ensemble begins October 7! We're excited to
have TAYME back together for the new season. We welcome any high school

or college aged boy to join us for this exciting new season.
Please share with those you know.

Open rehearsals every Tuesday
and Wednesday in October

If you have ever been curious about
the Boys Chorus or know someone
who might be, you're in luck! Every
Tuesday and Wednesday in October
we have open rehearsals. Any boy
aged 6-14 is welcome to join us for a



rehearsal.

Give us a call today to arrange a time
to come and try out the Chorus!

520-296-6277
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Welcome to our new Principal
Accompanist!

Bulgarian pianist, Elena Miraztchiyska,
completed her Master of Music Degree at
the Yale School of Music in May 2010 as a
student of Professor Claude Frank and
Professor Boris Berman. Mrs.
Miraztchiyska made her solo debut with the
Bulgarian Chamber Orchestra in her home
country at the age of 12 and since then she
has performed as concerto soloist with the
Varna Philharmonic, Sofia State, Arizona,
and UNLV Symphony and Chamber
Orchestras. She has appeared in solo and
collaborative recitals in Bulgaria, Poland,
Japan, China, Colombia, Brazil, and the
United States. Elena is also a winner of
numerous national and international
competitions held in Bulgaria. In 2007, she
was the Grand Prize Winner of the MTNA
National "Young Artist" Competition in
Toronto, Canada and received a Steinway
Model M grand piano.

Follow us on social media!



 ​  ​ Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!

https://www.facebook.com/TucsonArizonaBoysChorus/
https://www.instagram.com/tucsonazboyschorus/

